
PR report for the Business meeting to be held on 4th March 2024 

 

The upcoming Charity Showcase. 

There has been an advert in  Shepperton and Sunbury Matters highlighting the event. 

Likewise, in Shepperton News. 

5000 leaflets have been or are about to be delivered around the area. 

Th PR committee are assembling a Story Board showcasing this Club, along with Pullups and 
leaflets which will be at the reception desk. 

Two Banners are being produced and will be available on Tuesday, they will be hung on the Hall 
railings and the Manor Park fence.  Permission has been obtained from Spelthorne BC. 

Ian B has placed Posters in the area and Ann B is advertising this on Facebook. 

The next main PR event will be Shepperton Village Fair 

The website (WS) 

We await Monday’s discussion on the Data Processing act before placing the directory on the 
WS.   

Now that Bill is back in circulation and my issues on the Isle of Wight have quietened down, we 
will start finalising work on the Google Drive and other outstanding ideas for the WS. 

Photos. 

When ever we need to create adverts, we always need fresh photos and articles.  So please if 
you have interesting (action) photos, please send them on to me. 

Google Drive. 

We intend to have an archive of Club meeting minutes, photos and anything else that is worth 
keeping.  Possibly the Club directory.  It should be understood that this will be passworded so 
only Club Members can assess this material, 

 

 

 

 

 


